August 16, 2023

To: Williamson County Purchasing Department

Re: 23RFP63 — Applicant Tracking System

The recommendation from the 23RFP63 Evaluation Committee is to award the Applicant Tracking System

for Williamson County contract to Governmentjobs.com d/b/a NEOGOV. This evaluation is based on all
items outlined in the evaluation criteria in 23RFP63.

Sincerely,



